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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 352 calls the week of this report.  Below is a sampling of the noteworthy incidents 
in Grand Island. 

 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

09/05 Larceny Grand Island 

Blvd. 

Deputies were notified by a business that a vehicle drove into 

the parking lot and an occupant got out and removed property. 

The incident was captured on video. Investigation ongoing.  

09/06 Larceny East River Rd. Deputies were notified of a stolen Sea-Doo jet-ski. The jet-ski 

was located the next day and returned to the owner. 

09/10 Customer Trouble Grand Island 

Blvd.  

A business reported a customer that refused to leave. Deputies 

responded and the customer left without incident. All parties 

advised.  

   ** Deputies responded to 5 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 5 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 0 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 8 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 

 

 


